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Statement from IHCA re White Paper on Universal Health Insurance
 

Mr Denis Evoy, President of the Irish Hospital Consultants Association (IHCA), said that the White Paper on Universal Healthcare Insurance creates uncertainty for the future provision of healthcare services. He said that the proposal to cap state funding for healthcare services at existing levels will result in insufficient public funding as health funding has been cut to an unsustainable level already. This is especially a concern given the severe cuts of over 25% in funding for acute hospitals in recent years. He said that the demand for care is increasing because our population is growing and ageing and advancements in medical treatments. 
 

Mr Evoy said that proposals to cap state funding for healthcare will adversely impact on capacity to care for patients on a timely basis. There is also a concern that it is unclear what healthcare services will be covered by Universal Health Insurance. 
 
The IHCA is assessing the white paper proposals in more detail and will be engaging in consultations with Minister Reilly and the health service management to address its concerns. 
 

For further information contact:

James Dunny, FleishmanHillard, Phone 086 388 3903.
 
